
Helpful Information about 
The Goldsboro Rotary/Wayne Community College Field of Honor® 

 
We are extremely grateful for your support of our 4th Annual Field of Honor®.   
   
Below is some helpful information about the event: 
  
Opening Ceremony 
The Opening Ceremony is scheduled for Thursday, September 14th at 1:00pm on the front lawn of Wayne 
Community College, 3000 Wayne Memorial Drive, Goldsboro, NC 27534.  The event will also be streamed 
live on our Facebook page (@goldsbororotary) and on Wayne Community College’s Facebook page 
(@wayneccnc).  
  
Visiting the Field of Honor® 
The field will be open during daylight hours only.  It is the universal custom to display flags only from sunrise 
to sunset. However, when a patriotic effect is desired, the flag may be displayed 24 hours a day if properly 
illuminated during the hours of darkness.  While there will be some additional lighting of the field during 
overnight hours, it will not be adequate enough to allow your enjoyment of the field or to ensure your 
safety.  We respectfully ask that you visit the field during daylight hours only. 
  
Locating Your Flag(s) 
Each flag will be tagged with the name of that flag’s honoree as well as the name of the donor.  The field will 
be set up with six rows, each having 50 flags in each row.  The tag will be indexed based on the row in 
which the flag is located (A, B, C, etc.) and the column (1, 2, 3, etc.) and will be indexed as B3, for 
example.  Flags will be placed on the field and listed in the index in the order in which they were received.  
The index will be located on the sponsor sign at the front of the field and will also be available on our 
website (www.goldsbororotary.org)  after the Opening Ceremony on September 15th.  
 
Returning Your Flag to You 
At the conclusion of the event, the display will be dismantled and each flag will be folded and sorted.  If you 
requested that your flag be returned to you, it will be available for pick up from the Wayne County Public 
Library.  We will notify you when your flag is ready for pick up.   
  
Available Flags 
Flags can be ordered online (www.goldsbororotary.org/fieldofhonor) or by downloading the form from our 
website.   You may either email the form to fieldofhonor@goldsbororotary.org or snail mail it to:  
  
Goldsboro Rotary Club 
PO Box 212 
Goldsboro, NC 27533-0212 
  
Again, we are very fortunate to have a community that supports projects like the Field of Honor®.  We are 
grateful for your support and look forward to sharing with you this display of gratitude, honor, and 
remembrance of those who exemplify “Service Above Self”.  
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